
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] LONG GRASS AND WEEDS BY-LAW
Date: June-17-22 9:11:42 AM

From: Colin MacDougall  
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 3:37 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] LONG GRASS AND WEEDS BY-LAW

I would like to suggest an amendment to the proposed LONG GRASS AND WEEDS BY-LAW. 

If the appeal process is being removed by the municipality, then there should be a longer period
given to the homeowner to cut the grass weeds. I would propose at least 7-14 days (instead of the
current 3) - as this problem is most likely to occur during summer months, when the homeowner
may not be residing at the residence. 

I would also suggest that the monetary penalty and fine options be reserved for instances of
repeated non-compliance, and that this be clearly indicated in the new bylaw.  

Thanks, 

Colin MacDougall
 Broomlands Dr

Maple, ON
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